
 

 

2nd February 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 BTEC Business Teaming Building  
Trip Leader: Mr Walker  
 
We have recently started the new units for the BTEC Business triple award following on from their January exams. 
One of these units is ‘Team Building’ where students must analyse and evaluate the importance of being able to 
work as a team in business.  During this unit students will also have to reflect on their own roles within a team, 
demonstrating leadership and team working skills.  In order to help provide students with the opportunity to 
demonstrate these skills as well as how teams function, we will be visiting an Escape Room on 8th February 2023.  
 
As many of the group are able to drive, students have said that they are able to make their own way to and from the 
event which is in Derby.  The company is called Make Your Escape and they are located at 1st floor, 4 Osmaston 
Road, Derby, DE12HR.  The cost of this trip is £18.50 and can be paid via Parentpay* by Monday 6th February. 
 
The law currently allows us to make no charge for this category of educational activity, though we may ask for 
voluntary contributions.  No student may be excluded from the activity because of a parent's unwillingness or inability 
to make a financial contribution.  However, if the voluntary financial contributions received do not cover the cost of 
this trip, it may not take place.  If you want your child to attend, but are unable to meet the cost, please contact 
finance@qegs.email. 
 
I will be present with the students before, during and after the event up until they travel home.  Students will need 
to provide their own food during the day.  Please confirm you are happy with the attendance of this visit, along with 
the transport arrangements, by confirming on ParentPay.  
 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me walkerl@queenelizabths.derbyshire.sch.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr Walker 
Assistant Headteacher – Deputy Head of Sixth Form 
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